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March 2024 

 
RE: TALON™ Grasping Device BX00711175 – Device Material Change 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
STERIS has changed our catheter for the TALON Grasping Device to make our supply chain 
more robust. While the device will appear visually different, our testing has confirmed the 
performance of the device remains unchanged. We will begin shipping these new devices 
around mid-March 2024. 

Please reference the images below for identifying the differences. PREVIOUS: 

 

 
NEW: 

 
We thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, please reach out to your 
local STERIS Account Manager. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael McGrath 
Vice President, Canada 
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